
From: Spirals of Joy [mailto:SPIRALOFJOY@msn.com]  
Sent: Monday, May 29, 2017 12:24 PM 
To: Smith, Randy L. (Commissioner) <R.Smith@chelanpud.org>; Arseneault, Garry 
<Garry.Arseneault@chelanpud.org>; Bolz, Dennis <Dennis.Bolz@chelanpud.org>; Congdon, Ann 
<ann.congdon@chelanpud.org>; McKenna, Steve <Steve.McKenna@chelanpud.org>; Hartman, Suzanne 
<Suzanne.Hartman@chelanpud.org> 
Subject: No to Smart Meters 
 
Dear Respected Commisioner, 
 
I would like you to know that I feel strongly about my health and the health of the planet.  We 
are only small here in Chelan County, but to make a statement to keep our beautiful natural 
Lake Chelan as free of the harmful frequencies could be huge.  People come here to relax.  They 
feel different here.  There is opportunity for a deep relaxation that is not available in the 
cities......which are overwhelmed with technology and EMF's.    
 
We sell items at Spirals to assist in protecting our bodies from these frequencies, but how 
amazing is it to still have the opportunity to keep our space more clear!  \Please vote NO on 
allowing more smart meters in our pristine valley.  Thank you for considering all the information 
that has been sent to you by other individuals that report of the harm caused to health by the 
frequencies emitted by Smart technologies.  Thank you for considering the possibility to be a 
leader in maintaining clear space as a priority for humanity. 
 
Sincerely, 
BeverLi Joi 
PO Box 2782 
Chelan, WA  
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